
 

E-NEWS 

Week of March 7, 2022 

TERRIFIC KIDS:  Our Terrific Kids ceremony is Friday, March 11, in the Performing 
Arts Center at 8:30 a.m. Families are invited to join us. You do not need to go through 
the front office. There will be a table outside the PAC for sign-in before entering the 
auditorium. 

SHOP & SHOW:  Enjoy a day of shopping with local small businesses and crafters at 
HPA on Saturday, March 26, from 10 a.m. - 3 p.m., and then hop on over to 
the Performing Arts Center to see the Saturday showing of our spring musical, Into the 
Woods. If you are interested in being a vendor, click here to apply. For more 
information, please contact Ms. Porter at tporter@hpaspart.org.  

SPRING MUSICAL:  You won’t want to miss our spring musical, Into the Woods. We 
have three showings and tickets are on sale now. Reserve seating is $12 and general 
admission seats are $7. 

• Friday, March 25 @ 6:30pm 
• Saturday, March 26 @ 3:00pm 
• Sunday, March 27 @ 3:00pm 

LOTTERY APPLICATIONS:  If you know a family who would like to join us for the 
2022-2023 school year, we are accepting online lottery applications through March 
13. They can also tour HPA and see all we offer at an upcoming Open House.  

Open House/New Student Registration 

Saturday, April 23 

9 a.m. – 1 p.m. 

Returning Student Registration 

Saturday, May 7 

9 a.m. – 1 p.m. 

TEACHER WORKDAY:  Friday, March 18, is a teacher workday. There will be no 
school for students or after-school care on this day. 

https://bit.ly/3CkTNXf
https://bit.ly/3vM33m7
https://bit.ly/3vM33m7
https://bit.ly/3sO3ZEq
mailto:tporter@hpaspart.org
https://bit.ly/3vM33m7
https://bit.ly/3t85j45
https://bit.ly/3t85j45
https://bit.ly/3g9t8m1


HALF DAY:  The Friday before Spring Break, April 1, is a half-day. Students will be 
released at 11:30 a.m. and there will be no after school.  

SPRING BREAK:  Spring Break 2022 will kick off with that half-day on Friday, April 1, 
and continue Monday, April 4, through Friday, April 8. There is no school for students 
and the administrative offices will be closed.  

Thank you for choosing High Point Academy. 

Have a great week! 

 
 


